
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MADISON  
PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Mark Schwarz, Superintendent 
Daniel J. Ross, Esq., Asst. Superintendent 
Dr. Frank Santora, Asst. Superintendent  

359 Woodland Road 
Madison, NJ  07940 

(973) 593-3101 

March 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I am writing with an update on the Spring Parent Teacher Conferences, which were originally scheduled 

for March 30th and 31st. In order to provide students and staff with consistency during these first few 

weeks of remote learning, we have decided to push back the conferences to the week of April 20th. More 

information about the specifics of the conferences will be shared during the week of April 13th to assist 

with your planning. 

 

Additionally, please note that March 30th and 31st will now be run according to the full day schedule as 

shared by your building principal and will no longer be considered single session days as noted on the 

Board-approved district calendar. 

 

Please keep in mind that the current setup of remote learning still provides you with the opportunity to 

reach out to your child’s teacher(s) during normal school hours. Our staff is working diligently from 

home, in concert with our students, and have flexibility build into their schedules. If you feel that a 

meeting needs to be scheduled prior to the formal conferences, please reach out directly to the staff 

member and a conversation can be arranged by phone, Zoom meeting, or Google Meet. 

 

We understand that this is a challenging time for all of our district families and we hope that our remote 

learning plan is providing a suitable (if not always ideal) substitute for the in-person educational 

experience we all wish we could be having. To view the district plans, please visit your child’s school 

website or the district page, located at this link: https://www.madisonpublicschools.org/domain/937. If 

you have any feedback regarding remote learning or any of our resources, please reach out to your child’s 

teacher or principal.  

 

Thank you for your support and please let us know if there is anything we can do to assist you or your 

family in making this a productive time for learning.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Daniel J. Ross, Esq. 

https://www.madisonpublicschools.org/domain/937

